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Friday 4th November 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
The Halloween Disco on Thursday evening was a great success. The children all looked fabulous in their costumes 
and had a brilliant time enjoying the games, food and dancing provided by the PTA and school staff who supported 
the event. A massive thank you to all of the adults who helped to decorate the hall, run the activities and serve 
food.  
 
School Open Evening 
Our school open evening is a new and exciting event in the calendar, where the staff and some of the pupils will have 
the chance to share the amazing work that is happening in school. It will take place on Wednesday 16th November 
between 6pm and 7.30pm. As parents and carers, it is an opportunity to find out about many areas of the 
curriculum, SEND provision, residential trips, pastoral support (Thrive), parent forum, the PTA, family groups, play 
leaders, sport, outdoor learning, school council, clubs and much more. There will be many great activities to take 
part in, members on staff on hand to chat and the PTA will be running a tea and cake stall. In addition, there will be 
some other services there such as Learn Devon who provide family learning opportunities that you can sign up for. It 
is a good way to get to know everyone on the staff and connect with one another too. A poster will be sent out early 
next week with the final details. It is really important to us to keep parents connected with school and hope to see 
many of you there. We would welcome any friends and family who also wish to attend. Children are welcome but 
this is optional. Some children will be invited to represent groups they belong to. 
 
Flu vaccination – Rec-Yr6 
If you haven’t already, please remember to consent to, or to decline the flu vaccination for your child please click on 
the link below:   
   
https://schoolimms.hcrgcaregroup.com/flu/2022/devon 
  
Please note that this link with close at midnight on: 6th November 2022 
  
It is important that you respond prior to this date for your child to receive their flu immunisation at the school 
session as there will only be one visit to their school this season. If you miss this deadline, your child(ren) will not be 
vaccinated at school, however you will have the opportunity to book them into a community catch up clinic. This also 
applies if your child is absent or refuses the vaccination at school.   
 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
There are Poppies and a selection of merchandise available in the school office. 
 
School Money 
If your child is off school after you have booked a lunch or early bird club place then their lunch/club place will be 
cancelled. This may not happen immediately but money will be credited onto your account or you can request a 
refund (please email in to request refunds).  
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 14th/Tuesday 15th November: Parent Consultations  
Wednesday 16th November: School open Evening 
Thursday 17th November: NHS 'Flu Immunisations  

 

Executive Head Teacher 
Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School  
Sarah Rushworth 
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